ol SO
SANCHEZ

“& Associates

September 9, 2013

Michael Quint

Director of Planning
221 N. Tennessee
McKinney, Texas 75069

RE:  Letter of Intenf — Rezoning
SEC Stacy Road and Custer Road
Dear Mr. Quint:

Please accept this letter of intent for the above referenced property. My client has asked my
office to request a rezoning from PD to BG for the subject property.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact
me at 469-424-5900 or at levi.wild@sanchezassociates.net if this is more convenient.

ild, P.E.
Director of Engineering

CC: I. Martin Sanchez, President and CEQ (Sanchez and Associates, LLC)
File
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